P st Haddam Board of Education

“ipere People Are OUr Grentest Resource”

EAST HADDAM sCHOOL
DISTRICT
\_/ Ellen W. Solek, Ed. D. David A. Scata
Superintendent of Schools Director of Pupil Services
May 16, 2012

Mrs. Debbie Denette
Town Clerk

Town of East Haddam
P.O0.Box K

Fasrt Haddam, CT 06423

Dear Mrs. Denette:

At a Special Meeting on May 15, 2012, the Board of Education unanimously voted to
cancel its July 10, 2012 meeting.

Sincerely,

Dr. Ellen W. Solek, Superintendent
East Haddam School District
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